
 

 
Indian Institute of Engineering Science and Technology, Shibpur 

(An Institute of National Importance)  

 

 

P.O. Botanic Garden, Howrah – 711 103, West Bengal, India. Email: hod@mining.iiests.ac.in.  

Phone: +913326684561*479 

           Date: 07/02/2022 
      

NOTICE 
 
 
 

Final year (4th yr B.Tech, 5th year Dual Degree, 5th Year Architecture) and 3rd year boarders of 

different hostels of our institute are advised to send their consent for immediate return back to the 

hostel through General Secretary, Students’ Senate. Those who have applied in last semester and 

already allotted in Sengupta Hall/Pandya Hall/Williams Hall of Residence, in last semester, should 

not apply again. 

 

They have to pay: Mess Establishment Fund, Mess Entrance Fund and Mess Charge in advance for 

fooding as well as institute overhead charges, as per norms. 

 

Once applied, those fees will be generated and they are bound to pay that. No request after that 

will be entertained in any case. It will not depend on their reporting and staying in the allotted 

hostel. 

 

Separate notice will be issued for 2nd year students. 

 

This is for information of all concerned. 

 

Sd/- 

S Mukhopadhyay 

Chief Warden, 

Indian Institute of Engineering Science and Technology, Shibpur 

Howrah-711103, WB, India 
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